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Dear advocates .

On 22 April, 2014 at 14 o’ clock we are pleased to invite
you to our exploitation ceremony of the new Building of
the Chamber of Advocates of the RA, which will take place
on Zakian 2 (former building of the Mravyan secondary
school), Yerevan. Representatives from foreign advocacy
unions will be present at the ceremony.

Your presence is very important for us.

The chairman of the Chamber of Advocates of RA

Ara Zohrabyan
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